
 
 

 

 
January 23, 2025 

 
 
 

Via Overnight Delivery and ECF 
Honorable Scott Harris 
Clerk of Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street NE 
Washington, DC  20543 
 
 Re:   Sprout Foods, Inc., v. Gillian Davidson & Samuel Davidson, No. 24-737 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 
 I am a partner at Gutride Safier LLP, counsel for respondents in the above-
referenced case. On January 13, 2025, this Court docketed petitioner’s certiorari petition. 
Unless extended by the Court, respondents’ response to the petition would be due on 
February 12, 2025.  For the reasons that follow, and pursuant to Rule 30.4, respondents 
respectfully request an extension of 30 days, to and including, March 14, 2025, in which 
to file their response. 
 
 This is respondents’ first request for an extension of time to file a response.  
Respondents seek this extension because of several pressing obligations in other cases 
and because one entity has already indicated its intent to file an amicus brief in support of 
the petition for certiorari.  The requested extension will enable respondents to respond to 
that amicus brief, as well as to the petition itself, in their brief in opposition.  
 
 
 For these reasons, I ask that a 30-day extension be granted.  Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
     Adam Gutride 

Gutride Safier LLP 
     Counsel for Respondent 
 
cc:  All counsel for Petitioner (via email and ECF) 


